## Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament Queen of the Rosary School

Proudly Present Our Annual Spring Gala

## "A NIGHT ON THE RED CARPET"



Would you like to publicly congratulate your child(ren) on their upcoming Confirmation or Graduation? Acknowledge your child(ren)'s teacher or just say hello to your child(ren) or classroom? Place a family message in the 2023 Gala Ad Book and create a lasting memory.

Don't miss this opportunity to acknowledge the ones you love or thank those who have provided a wonderful education for your child(ren) via our digital gala ad book. New this year is a video option. Capture you love and appreciation for your Child(ren) or staff member(s) via a written message. All messages will be put together into the Program Booklet that will be given to each family who attends this year's Gala.

## **Please Circle Ad Size**

- Quarter Page \$50
- Business Card Size \$35

By submitting a message for the ad book, I am aware the publication will be uploaded to the school's website.

What would you like your ad to say? Please print clearly:	

Please return completed forms and payment (checks payable to: Queen of the Rosary) to school in an envelope marked: "Family AD Form" no later than **February 21st.** 

Pictures and messages can be forwarded via email to Chrissy LaPenna <a href="mailto:Chrissy.lapenna@gmail.com">Chrissy.lapenna@gmail.com</a>
Any questions please contact Dana Arciniegas at 847-553-8649 or via email <a href="mailto:danamarie0116@gmail.com">danamarie0116@gmail.com</a>

## Sample of Family Message Ads:

8<sup>th</sup> Graders ~

Enjoy your last year at Queen of the Rosary, and remember ~ "Don't Stop Believing!!!"



The Acino Family

We are so happy to be a part of the Queen of the Rosary family!

The Kelly Family

Thank you, Mrs. Wassenaar, for being a great teacher!

Love, Room 4G